
 

 

 
Construction Notice – Piling in Blackmud Creek Ravine 
for future LRT Bridge  
 
Starting the week of October 6, Ledcor will begin installing concrete piles in Blackmud 
Creek Ravine, west of the Blackmud Creek traffic bridge on 111 Street. These piles will 
eventually support the future LRT bridge. Significant noise, vibration and dust will be 
associated with the piling.  
 
This work is expected to last approximately two months and will occur on weekdays 
between 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. Work may also occur on weekends between the same 
hours when required. We thank nearby residents for their patience as we complete this 
important work for the future LRT bridge. Please refer to the map below for details. 
 
Map: Blackmud Creek Construction Area  

 



 

 
 

Other Impacts 
●​ Piles will be installed using a combination of driven and drilled methods, which will 

result in varying levels of noise. 
●​ Heavy truck traffic will increase on 111 Street. No other traffic disruptions are 

 



 

expected during the work. 
●​ Large equipment used for piling will include piling rigs, cranes and numerous trucks. 
●​ Mitigation measures are in place to minimize disruptions as much as possible, and 

work will be monitored from safety, technical and environmental perspectives. 
●​ Blackmud Creek is located within the North Saskatchewan River Valley Area 

Redevelopment Plan (ARP), Bylaw 7188. Construction activity will be in accordance 
with the approved Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) and Site Location Study 
(SLS) for the project. 

 
 

For More Information 
 
City of Edmonton (general project inquiries) 
Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw 
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca 
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 
 
Ledcor Group of Companies (construction-specific inquiries) 
Email: capitallinesouth@ledcor.com 
Call: Capital Line South public inquiry line at 780-540-7013 (voicemail) 
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